
Working to promote the livability of the Midtown Phoenix neighborhood 

2323 North Central Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona 85004 
midtownphx.org 

1 May 2018 

Dear Ms. Mackay, 

The Midtown Neighborhood Association is pleased to support the creation of a Community 
Facilities District at Park Central Mall to finance the construction of a multi-story car parking 
garage on Catalina Avenue. 

As Park Central goes, so, too, does Midtown Phoenix. We are pleased that this parking 
garage will enable much of the peripheral surface parking lots of Park Central to be activated 
to urban-friendly uses. 

We look forward to seeing Park Central become the Midtown hub that it deserves to be. 

Yours sincerely, 

Edward Jensen 
President, Board of Directors 
Midtown Neighborhood Association 

cc: Constance Combs, Secretary, Midtown Neighborhood Association Board of Directors 
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